
TARPON SPRINGS ARTIST ASSOC. MAY 7, 2012

Meeting called to order 1:30 PM.

SECRETARY REPORT: posted on board

TREASURER'S REPORT : Patsy Renz quoted $100.00 deposited April. Calendar sales
profit is $59.00.She went over expenses for April. Balance in Treasury is $3,227.
Membership: Reported as 148 members. News is due for Newsletter September 19.
Heather thanked Sue McCubbin for audit of TSAA books. We are in good shape.

PROGRAMS AND VENUES; Jane Lawson proposed Pleln Aire be cancelled until next
season.  Kathy Detrano said if enough interest is shown, group can possibly meet on
property at Gulf Harbors. Discussion followed.

Florida Capitol Bank: No report

Helen Ellis Hospital: Yiota Theofanus reported new hanging starting May 8, until mid
August. List available in back of room.

Tarpon Library full intil December.

Performing Arts: open for July, August and September. See Heather Risley for list in
rear of room.

Plaka Restaurant.Open July-August, filled Sept./October.Nov. December.

SUNSHINE: Chris said Patsy Renz sent card along to Lee Albion for her husband
George.

ARTIST OF THE MONTH: Stuart Harrison for his photograph on canvas.

Heather said Tarpon Library is looking for Artist to make Presentations and perhaps
talk about their Art. She suggests Members who are interested contact Erika at Library.
She thanked present Refreshment Committee headed by Dee Kulp, who is looking for
replacement.
It came to attention that Jenna Freidman received First Place for her Plein Aire Painting
at the Brooksville Blueberry Festival.
Meeting adjourned at 2:10. Lynn Pierson demonstrated painting on Yupo with Pastel Oil
crayons, and scratching off interesting shapes.
Respectfully submitted by Ann Clark Secretary


